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Hello, 

 

As an Uber driver since 2018 in Portland, I've observed significant increases in living 

costs. However, driver compensation remains unchanged. Considering inflation, I 

suggest revising rates to reflect rising expenses. This is achieved in SB 1166 and I 

ask you to vote yes on this bill. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Ghafar Momand 

Lyft, Uber, UZURV driver  


